Greetings!

It is very upsetting to read that it is even considered to develop the moraine land further.

Protect the water and moraine land. This is our green lung, this is why Newmarket is a healthy place to
live in harmony with nature.

Destroying the last bit of it will be devastating on many levels for our ecosystem.

Create more density closer to Yonge where the bus line and infrastructure is. Provide apartments and
townhouses which use less space.

Do not develop the last bits of nature left.

Thanks for considering and reading my email.

Sincerely Sabine Mayer



